
From:  Stephen Studds  
To: <planning.policy@whitehorsedc.gov.uk> 
Date:  19/12/2014 15:40 
Subject:  Planning Policy - Green Belt Review 
 
Dear Sir/Madam, 
 
I wish to object in the strongest possible terms to the proposed changes to 
green belt in Wootton, especially areas no. 10 & no. 9. My reasons are as 
follows: 
 
- The loss of open spaces, which are some of the last in this area, any 
building on these green belt areas would result loosing a rural feel to the 
community. 
 
- The increase in traffic on an already full-to-capacity minor road, 
Lamborough Hill, would be detrimental to the infrastructure. 
 
 - The loss of a fabulous view of Boars Hill from Lamborough Hill would 
impact on future generations and would severely damage the identity of 
Wootton village. 
 
- Alternative non green belt areas, which there are enough in the area for 
further development, should be considered. 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
Stephen Studds 
Tudor Cottage 
Lamborough Hill 
Wootton 
Oxfordshire 
OX13 6BY 




